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On April 29, 2019, Virginia Business published an article about opportunity zones. In March, Williams 

Mullen attorney Jenny Connors presented in Hopewell, Virginia, on the opportunity zone tax incentive 

program. Parts of her presentation were quoted in the Virginia Business story.

?This tax incentive is unlike anything I?ve ever seen,? Jenny Connors, a partner at the law firm Williams 

Mullen, said at the Hopewell workshop. ?It has garnered more attention than all of the tax credits 

combined. It is much more user friendly.?

To read the article, click below. 
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